
Closeout Document: X3318 

Team Lead: Michael Horn 

This project was one of two projects that was proposed  to explore the impacts of Quagga mussels on 

water quality in Reclamation waters. The other project was X3997, the impact of Quagga mussel 

introduction on POM drift.  X3318 was funded for FY2011 but nothing was ever done with the project 

and the project had all funds deobligated on 8/10/2011. IT has a second year of funding proposed, but 

the project was not funded for FY12. 

 


